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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:


On Saturday, July 22, extra law enforcement was summoned to the Village of Put-in-Bay. While 
we have been a tourist destination for over 100 years, the number of visitors who came on 
Saturday was unexpected and underestimated. We were understaffed to handle the amount of 
people and traffic congestion that ensued. 


No major incidents occurred and the number of tickets written was not excessive or unusual for a 
Saturday during the peak summer.


We would like to thank the officers who responded to help us out. Special thanks to the Put-in-
Bay Police for their extra effort and the village staff and business owners who worked hard so we 
were ready and shining early Sunday morning.
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